
Short report from the meeting at the Czech and Slovak Number Theory Conference

On Monday, August 28 there was a short informal meeting of a group of traditional participants of 
the conference series. The main topic of the meeting was the discussion about the possibility to 
transform the current formal status of the conference series from the Czech and Slovak to the Central
European Number Theory Conference (CENTCO).

The proposal of the transformation was presented by L. Mišík. It was supported successively by K. 
Győry, K. Nemoga and other participants. There was a discussion about the timing and location of the
future conferences. Participants mainly discussed the possible conflicts with other series of 
traditional series of conferences in related topics. At the end, taking into account the long history of 
the conference series they suggest the following model:

Conferences will be held in the beginning of September of the odd years switching Czech or Slovak 
venue with venues in other countries (Hungary, Austria, Croatia, …). The next conference will be held 
in September 2019 in Slovakia.

Participants of the meeting:

Hungary: K. Győry, A. Pethő, A. Bérczes

Austria: R. F. Tichy

Romania: F. Luca

Croatia: A. Dujella

Slovakia: K. Nemoga, J. Bukor

Czech Republic: Š. Porubský, R. Kučera, J. Šustek, L. Mišík

Recorded by L. Mišík in Ostravice August 29, 2017 


